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Rum River Elementary

Landing Close Off

Rum River Elementary wanted the landing closed off so the 

students could not climb over the railing.

THE CHALLENGE 
A student had climbed over the railing on the landing overlooking the 

foyer below. After that incident the principal wanted to close off the 

area with a glass wall to keep the visibility and open feeling of the 

space.

OUR SOLUTION
We designed a storefront glass wall system that mimicked the 

architectural design of the existing exterior windows.  We brought in 

another contractor to remove the steel railing and build a small knee 

wall for the new framing to sit on then the Brin glaziers installed the 

glass wall.  All of this had to be completed in three days of spring 

break which meant we had to do everything right the first time to 

meet the deadline.

RESULTS ACCOMPLISHED
The principal can rest easy knowing the students can no longer climb 

over the railing.

Why was Brin Glass best suited for the work?
Brin is a trusted vendor and our ability to create solutions that 

maintain the visual aesthetics and solve the problem set us apart 

from others. 

“I just wanted to say that the new window system you installed at 

Rum River looks great and the principal loves it! Thank you very 

much!”

- Chris Nielsen
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